
January 30, 1918,

ter. Bovey Searle,
Seminary Place,

Hew Brunswick, S. J.

Dear Boveyj

It \sna mighty good of you to send m the 
corrections and addresses of our Rutgers Honor Roll.
Hoot of them X did not know and the information given 
it of great value. Thank you for your good word of 
the War Service Bureau. We have so far received twenty 
five dollars from interested Alumni hnU the response 
has not been very hearty and all checks will be gratefully 
received.

Good luck to you, ae ever

Sincerely youre,

KRS/lsiVH



September 27 
1 9 18

Mr. fu Bovey Searle.
Seminary Place

Hew Brunswick,N.J.

Dear Bovey:

,1 am enclosing ft translation 

of a letter written by a French priest 

to Mrs. Conklin. Perhaps you can use it 

in your article.

Enc.

Cordially yours.


